
S.H.A.R.E.’s First Official  

Field Trip of the 2019-20 School Year 

 

WHAT?  A trip to the Shoe Crew Water Project headquarters in 

                Chesterfield Mall.  It’s called “The Story of the Thirsty Tour” 

                and will last a little over an hour.  Here students will learn 

                how people all over the world do not have the same access to safe water. 

They will journey through an interactive exhibit to learn about the water        

crisis, those who are affected, and how lives are changed with the gift of clean 

water. 

 

WHEN?   Wednesday, September 4, 2019    1:00 p.m. 

 

WHERE?  65 Chesterfield Mall, Dillard’s wing, lower level, Chesterfield,     

                MO 63017 

 

WHO?     We have room for only 35 participants (this is a combined number of    

                 parents & students. 

 

HOW TO REGISTER? Please go to the SHARE website, LOG IN, and  

                                      click on September 4 to sign up.  Payment can 

                                      be made online or mailed to Cathy Mullins at: 

                                      3675 Montana, St. Louis, MO 63116 

 

COST?   $3.00 per person, and if you can…… 

                  Shoe Crew will be pleased if everyone that can would bring a donation                           

                 of shoes with them.  Shoes need to be clean, with a rubber band around  

                 each pair to keep them together and placed in a plastic bag of some  

                 kind. 

 

This will be a great trip to teach your children the value of water and how important it is 

to help others to have access to it.  They may never look at a glass of water in the same 

way!   For more information about Shoe Crew Water Projects, visit their website at  

www.shoecrewwater.org  

                   

If you have questions about sign-up, email Cathy at Ekcjmullins@gmail.com. 

If you have questions about the trip, email Mary at djmurphy5@sbcglobal.net. 

http://www.sharehomeschool.com/
http://www.shoecrewwater.org/

